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I-195 REDEVELOPMENT DISTRICT COMMISSION 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

 

 

The meeting of the I-195 Redevelopment District Commission scheduled for WEDNESDAY, 

January 10, 2018 beginning at 5 P.M., at Rhode Island Commerce Corporation, 315 Iron 

Horse Way, Providence, Rhode Island has been CANCELED. 

 

 


